
Dear Parents and Carers,  
This half term has been a really busy time in school. At the start of the term our Nursery children had a 
fantastic time at Ladyland farm where they were able to hold and feed the animals. The children in 
Reception had a visit from Zoolab and had the chance to handle many mini-beasts. Yesterday Year 1 
visited  Horniman’s museum and  were able to take part in a fantastic workshop. Finally, Year 2 will be 
enjoying an end of the SATs celebration on Friday, for which they will make their own food. We have more 
exciting trips and events already booked for the last half term so remember to regularly check the website 
for news, events and information—www.pegasusacademytrust.org  

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
25th May 2017 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Friday 26th May  - End of half term 
Monday 5th June– Back to school 

Thursday 8th June School closed for polling station 
Friday 23rd June INSET day—school closed 

Thursday 29th June – KS1 Sports’ Day 
Friday 14th July— Year 2 visit Broadstairs 

Thursday 20th July school closes for the summer break 
 

Please remember that our school website is updated regularly with news, events 
and information www.pegasusacademytrust.org 

Debbie Butler 
Head of School 
 

Health, Safety and Safeguarding 
This week we have all enjoyed the sunshine and hopefully this weather will continue. However, could I ask 
you all to be mindful of protecting our children from the harmful effects of the  sun.  Children can wear sun 
hats in the playground but sun cream should be put on before children come to school as staff are not al-
lowed to assist with this. On a subject related to hats, can I remind parents that bows, clips and other hair  
accessories should be discrete and in school colours.  Large, elaborate ‘JoJo’ bows are not part of school 
uniform. Thank you. 

Staffing  
Parents and children in Indigo class may have noticed that Mrs Indarsingh has been teaching their class 
and that Miss Nwosu has not been in school. Unfortunately, Miss Nwosu has injured her Achilles tendon 
and is now recovering following surgery. We are hoping that she makes a speedy recovery and can return 
to school in the very near future. 

 Attendance 
A BIG well done to Green class who have had the highest percentage for attendance this term with 99%. 
We have a record number of children on track for 100% attendance for the summer term—well done.  

MUFTI DAY— this Friday (26/05/17) 
Reminder that the children can wear any clothes that they want and in return we are asking for them 
to bring in one of the following items: 
 A new toy or game 
 A can of drink 
 A box of chocolates 
 A new, unwanted gift such as a toiletries set 
 A bottle of alcohol (please take any bottles straight to the office) 
We can use all of the above to raise money at our  

Family Fun Day on Saturday 8th July. 

Nursery spaces   
Our nursery spaces are filling up quickly for September! If you know of any family who has a child who will 
be nursery age in September please send them along to the office and we’ll be happy to show them around 
and give them the application forms. 

 
Thank you for your  
continued support.  Have 
a safe and happy holi-
day. 


